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Good Morning Madame President Rebecca, District Officers and members,

This Chairman can report that the members of PPP met on October 8" in Marina
at Post 694. There were 7 past presidents present and 1 past president was on
the phone.

The items covered were the standing rules and budget overview. Dues were
collected for the 2023-25.

We also discussed the Project Hero event that was coming up the following week
which turned to be a wonderful dinner and gratifying event to be a part of.

The members went over the needs for the education fundraiser in February and
we were all giving the fundraiser letter to be used in promotion and seeking
donations in our own city’s.

Again | want to encourage all members to use that letter today as it will be helpful
end of year tax write off opportunity to businesses and organizations.

| encourage Units to consider making donations to the nursing scholarship as
well.

Id like to take this time to invite Unit Past Presidents to join the PPP committee
in April at our next meeting that will be April 7*,2024

| have received 1 PPP mid year report so far, thank you to Marina Unit 694. I'll
remind you now that your mid-year reports are due to me now. { Dec. 1¥) | wish
you all a happy and blessed Thanksgiving Day and wonderful Christmas.

Madame President Rebecca, this concludes my report of Past Presidents Parley.
Esther LePore D-28 Chairman
Cell:831-801-2587
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